From: Web NoReply

Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 8:19 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Treyton Zary - In Support of Residential Speed Limit Review - Speed Limit

and Eligible Streets - CK 6320-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, September 6, 2021 - 20:19

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Monday, September 06, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Treyton

Last Name Zary

Phone Number (306)

Emai

Address Middleton Crescent

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Speed Limit Review

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Hi all,

Just writing in to say that as a vulnerable road user, I highly support reduced traffic speeds. A speed limit decrease is the best way to get people of all ages and abilities feeling safer about using roadways in an active manner, and I am glad to see Saskatoon following the lead of other Canadian cities in wanting to decrease the speed limit.

It's a minor difference for those that drive cars; it's a significant difference for those that don't. Please institute this change.

Trey Zary

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No